
5 CPD Points 

Annual Manchester Paediatric 

Anaesthesia Update 26 th 

Friday 22nd  March 2019 

Manchester Conference Centre  

We are delighted to invite you to the 26th Annual 

Manchester Paediatric Anaesthesia Update. We are 

repeating this highly successful meeting with a  selection of 

new topical reviews and debate delivered by experts from 

across the UK. The meeting is designed to update your 

knowledge support your revalidation. 5 CPD points will be 

awarded by the Royal College of Anaesthetists for 

attendance. 

 

The meeting is intended for Consultant, Staff grade and 

trainee anaesthetists with an interest in paediatric 

anaesthesia.  

 

How much will it cost? 
The course fee is £170 (£75 for Doctors in training) and 

includes refreshments and lunch. 

 

Registration and payment details: 
 

Online: Please click HERE or type the following URL into 

your web browser: http://buytickets.at/manchesterupdate 

or 

Post: Please see application form overleaf 

 

All bookings received will be confirmed by email. 

 

What if I can no longer make it? 
A full refund will be made if cancellations are received in 

writing before 22nd February 2019. Unfortunately no 

refunds can be made after this date, although substitute 

delegates are welcome. 

Davandra Patel & Jai Sivaprakasam 
Course organisers 
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Programme 
 
8:20 

Registration & Coffee 

 

9:15 

Welcome 

Davandra Patel 

 

Session 1 

Chair: Jai Sivaprakasam 

 

9:30  

Learning lessons from high-profile paediatric 

cases 

Jane Valente 

 

10:15 

Pre-operative preparation using virtual reality 

Chris Evans 

 

11:00 

Refreshments & Trade Exhibition 

 

 

Session 2 

Chair: Davandra Patel 

 

11:30 

Improving pain at home after day case 

surgery 

Glyn Williams 

 

12:15 

Anaesthesia challenges in paediatric 

oncology 

Thandla Raghavendra 

 

13:00 

Lunch & Trade Exhibition 

 

Session 3 

14:00 

 

Debate 

“This house believes that all children should 

be intubated using videolaryngoscopy” 

 

Chair: Davandra Patel 

For – Benoit Beauve 

Against – Daniel Fines 

 

 

Session 4 

Chair: Jai Sivaprakasam 

 

14:45 

Managing a child with “noisy breathing” 

Surgeon perspective 

Jaya Nichani 

 

15:15 

Managing a child with “noisy breathing” 

Anaesthetist perspective 

Robert Walker 

 

15:45 

Discussion 

 

16:00 

Closing Remarks 

Speakers 
 

Dr. Jane Valente 

Medical Director, Royal Manchester 

Children’s Hospital 

 

 

Dr. Chris Evans 

Research, Little Sparks Hospital 

 

 

Dr. Glyn Williams 

Consultant in Paediatric Anaesthesia & Pain 

Management 

Great Ormond Street Hospital 

 

 

Dr. Thandla Raghavendra 

Dr. Benoit Beauve 

Dr. Daniel Fines 

Dr. Robert Walker 

Consultants in Paediatric Anaesthesia 

Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 

 

 

Mrs Jaya Nichani 

Consultant Paediatric ENT Surgeon 

Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 



0161 701 1264/3 or Fax: 0161 701 4875 

Paula.Gardner@cmft.nhs.uk 

Christine.Taylor@cmft.nhs.uk  

 

Department of Paediatric Anaesthesia, Royal Manchester 

Children’s Hospital, Oxford Road, Manchester, M13 9WL  

Manchester Conference Centre, Weston Building, Sackville 

Street, Manchester, M1 3BB 

Close to Manchester Piccadilly, Oxford Road and 

Manchester Victoria Train Stations. 

Multi-story Car Park adjacent to Manchester Conference 

Centre. 

For more information about the venue visit: 

www.manchesterconferencecentre.co.uk  

Application Form 

 
Name…………………………………………….. 

 

……………………………………………………. 

 

Job Title…………………………………………. 

 

Hospital…………………………………………. 

 

……………………………………………………. 

 

Correspondence address……………............ 

 

……………………………………………………. 

 

……………………………………………………. 

 

Tel.................................................................... 

 

Email…………………………………………...... 

 

 

Please make cheque payable to: 

Anaesthesia Teaching Fund 

 

Send completed application form and cheque: 

C/o Paula Gardner, Department of Paediatric 

Anaesthesia, Royal Manchester Children’s 

Hospital, Oxford Road, Manchester, M13 9WL 

 


